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SUMMARY
Requires that certain prescription drugs, including those prescribed by veterinarians, must be
reported to prescription monitoring program. Requires pharmacies located in institutions operated,
controlled, managed and supervised by Oregon Health Authority and Department of Corrections to
report specified prescriptions to prescription monitoring program.

Requires Oregon Health Authority to disclose prescribing history information to practitioner for
purpose of practitioner's self-evaluation and to health professional regulatory board for purpose of
evaluating practitioners regulated by board. Directs health professional regulatory board to require
practitioners to register with prescription monitoring program.

Requires authority to meet specified objectives to increase effectiveness of prescription monitoring
program and to report to interim committee of Legislative Assembly related to health care not later
than December 31, 2020.

Takes effect on 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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